
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

 

            

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                                  October  2016                                                   

Straight off the whirl of the 48 hours film festival and whacky weeks at local high schools we are stocking up for 
our biggest ever Halloween season. Book costumes and buy your supplies early from our imported range. 
                                                                                                               Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 
 

 

       Blood Bonanza 
We have listened to your requests and 
are delivering a full range of fake blood 
products that are a cosmetic grade and 
non- toxic. Choose from blood gel, 

coagulated 
blood, stage 
or squirt 
blood and 
even 
Zombie 
blood spray. 
These items 
sell out fast 
so be quick 
to call in 
and get yours.  

 

        Creepy Costumes 
If you want something a bit different this 
year come in and choose from our range of 
purchase costumes. 

 Many of these will only 
be available in limited 
numbers as we import 
directly to give you the 
best 
choices. 
 
 
 

  

 

    

                        Freaky Fangs 
Whether you want individual fangs or a set of Vampire teeth we have        
great stocks for you this Halloween. 

 

  

 Tattoo FX Sets Now Available 
Petticoat Lane selects items from abroad so that our 
customers always have the latest products for their 
fancy dress parties. These tattoo sets are great and we 
want to see your photos using them. Send your pics to 
our Facebook page and get a discount voucher off your next costume hire. 
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